
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Western  Association  of  Schools  and  Colleges
representatives will be at South Tahoe High School March 18-20
to review the school regarding accreditation. A decision is
expected in June. An update on the process will be given at
the  Lake  Tahoe  Unified  School  District’s  Jan.  30  board
meeting.

·      Something Blue Wedding Expo will be at MontBleu in
Stateline on March 25, 11am-3pm. For more info, go online.

·       Elaine  Howle,  59,  of  El  Dorado  Hills  has  been
reappointed by Gov. Jerry Brown as the state auditor.

·      Bridgeport Winter Recreation Area on the Humboldt-
Toiyabe National Forest’s Bridgeport Ranger District opened
snowmobiling on Jan. 27.

·      Check out this video of Jamie Anderson of Meyers
snaring bronze at the X Games:

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/01/snippets-lake-tahoe-636/
https://tahoeweddings.org/something-blue-expo/exhibitors/
http://xgames.espn.com/xgames/video/22234866

